
Transport for NSW (TfNSW)  
241 O’Riordan Street, Mascot NSW 2020  
T 02 8202 2200 | W transport.nsw.gov.au | ABN 18 804 239 602 

Ms Rebecca Sommer 
A/Team Leader 
School Infrastructure Assessments  
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Iona Cameron 

Dear Ms Sommer 

Curl Curl North Public School Redevelopment, Playfair Road North Curl Curl 
(SSD 8310) Response to Submissions – Notice of Exhibition 

Thank you for your letter dated 12 June 2018 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) comment 
on the Applicant’s Response to Submissions (RtS).  

Please note that recommended conditions of consent have been provided in the TfNSW 
submission for the above dated 13 October 2017. TfNSW has reviewed the RtS documents 
and has no further comment.   

If you require clarification of any issue raised, please contact Ken Ho, Transport Planner, via 
email at ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Para Sangar 
A/Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy & Planning 

Objective Reference: CD18/05541 
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